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Comments: E-bikes do not belong on trails in the wilderness or even, I believe, anywhere in the National Forest.

Trail bikers often travel recklessly fast. It's often hard for a hiker to get out of the way, and if you're hiking with

children or a dog or both, trail bikers pose a real danger. E-bikes will be worse because they are quieter and

faster. They will disrupt the forest for other people and for wild life. 


